
LM Elementary School

PTO Board Nomination Form 2024-2025

Calling Parent Volunteers! The LM Elementary PTO Board will be

taking nominations for the 2024-2025 school year. The elections

will be held at our last meeting May 14
th
. Please feel free to join

us on at our April 9th PTO Meeting to learn more about the

positions or you can fill out the form below and turn it into your

teacher! This is a great way to be involved with the school!

Cut Here-------------------------------------------------------Cut Here

I would like to nominate the following people/person for the LM Elementary

PTO Board 2024-2025 School Year:

PTO President Nomination: _____________________________________

PTO Vice President Nomination: __________________________________

PTO Secretary Nomination: _____________________________________

PTO Treasurer Nomination: _____________________________________

Please return this form by April 30th to your classroom teacher! If you have

any questions, please feel free to email the PTO at

LMElementaryPTO@gmail.com


